
 

9th July 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
Congratulations to all the year 13 students that have now officially finished their external exams. We 
celebrated their journey with a wonderful evening at The Moat a couple of weeks ago. It was lovely to see 
so many students attend. 
 
To share their success we would like to share with you the information for Year 13 results day. This is on 
Thursday 15th August 2024 between 8.30am-10.30am in the school hall. We would like to invite both 
students and parents/carers in to collect results and open amongst their peers and teachers.  
 
The 6th form team will be on hand to support any students through their next steps including any 
confirmation of UCAS offers on the day. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on 15th August and sharing the students’ success with you. 
 
Kind regards  
 
Miss Elliott 
Head of Upper School 
Teacher of ICT & Computing 
Wrotham School 
 

 


